
 
 
 
Our mission is to transform the treatment of mental health by delivering an 
accurate diagnosis in weeks instead of years 
 
 
 

 
Psyomics are looking for 10 participants for our Focus Group to be involved in the development of 

our new Mental Health Digital Diagnostic Tool. 
 

Do you have lived experience (either with or without an official diagnosis) of the following mental health 
challenges? Generalised Anxiety Disorder, Depression, Obsessive Compulsive Disorder, Panic 

Disorder, Insomnia and co-existing symptoms, e.g. Anxiety and Panic Disorder. 
 

 
Our commitment to inclusion means that we welcome all participants, irrespective of race, ethnicity, sexual 
orientation, socio-economic status, gender and physical abilities. We believe strongly in incorporating the 

perspective and experience of Focus Groups, before and during the development process. 

 
  

'It took 20 years to diagnose my bipolar disorder. I felt I had something to contribute 
when I joined the user group, especially as a sounding board when the project was 

being developed.' – A Focus Group member’s experience 

 
  
  

  
 

 
 

Location: Cambridge Science Park, Milton Road, Cambridge (free parking available). 
 

If you would like to participate in our new Focus Group, please contact us via email by 11th February to 
register your interest and for more details. 
 

Contact: Clare Waterer (PPI coordinator and Research Assistant). 
Email: clare.waterer@psyomics.com 

Participant Role: 

• Committed to attending the sessions and will actively provide feedback on our product 

design and usability. 

• Good communication skills, including being responsive to emails. 

• Available for approximately four, two hour in-person sessions throughout the year, as 

well as providing some document review feedback via email. 

Our commitment to you: 

• You will be reimbursed for your time plus expenses with a signed contract in place. This 

can be in the form of a voucher if preferred. 

• You will be a valued and respected member of the team. 

• There will be two to three weeks’ notice given for the first session, we will do our best to 

find a time and date that is suitable for everyone. 

• Refreshments will be provided. 


